
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We would like all our children to borrow a book from the library each week, to take and read at 
home. To do this they will need to join our school library and agree to the library promises, which 
are; 
 
 Keep the book safe – look after it and handle it carefully so it doesn’t get ripped, dirty, wet 

or drawn in.  
 

 Return your book to the library each week.  
 

If a book is lost or damaged, we will have to ask you to pay £5 for it to be replaced. 
 
The children are able to change their books once a week with their teacher and throughout the 
year parents will be invited to come along to the library with their children to choose library books.  
Information detailing the times available will be given to parents during the year. 
 
If you would like your child to join our library, please fill in and return the slip below to school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Nawal Mirza 
Headteacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Library Membership 

 
Name: ……………………………….  Class: ………………… 
 
I would like to join the school library.  
I promise to look after the books and remember the library promises.  
 
Signed (child): …………………………………………………………… 
 
I agree to help my child look after the books at home and to pay £5 for any damaged or lost books.  
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ……………………………………………………. 
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